
MGS Mfg. Group, Inc.  -  Corporate Headquarters 
W188 N11707 Maple Road - Germantown, Wisconsin 53022 USA - Phone: 262-255-5790 - Web: www.mgsmfg.com 

  

 

April 1, 2020 (Germantown, WI, U.S.A.)  As COVID-19 continues to disrupt lives around the world, MGS 
is more committed than ever to supporting our customers and employees as we navigate these 
challenging times.  Our guiding core values of Teamwork, Integrity, Passion, and Safety have never 
wavered as we continue to address this global health crisis.   MGS is committed to adapting to the ever-
changing climate and supporting the needs of ALL our partners, in healthcare and beyond.   
 
In support of our healthcare customers and their patients… 
 
 We are manufacturing COVID-19 test kit components in response to capacity needs, as we 

designed and built several molds in just weeks. 
 
 We designed and built a 2-cavity mold for a ventilator valve in a week’s time and will be molding 

the component for our partner. 
 

 We are working closely with our suppliers to maintain continuity of critical materials and 
supplies and mitigate any potential supply chain disruptions. 
 

We continue to work with all of our customers on options to help support their essential and life-saving 
needs, and we continue to have additional capacity to work with new partners in their efforts as well.  
 
In support of our employees… 
 
 We have implemented employee remote work options where applicable, put in place travel & 

visitor restrictions to and from our facilities, and we have increased our safety measures to help 
mitigate the spread of the virus.  These include enhanced cleaning and sanitation efforts, 
exposure control plans, and COVID-19 preparedness guidance. 

 
 We are offering resources and support to our employees by building a library of information and 

providing up-to-date guidance from the CDC and World Health Organization.  In addition, we 
have made available an Employee Assistance Program for those struggling with stress 
management, dependent/elder care and other issues during this unprecedented time. 
 

At MGS, we are committed to going above and beyond to continue manufacturing lifesaving products as 
an integral part of the healthcare supply chain, and so, our work continues.  Please contact us if we can 
help you with your manufacturing needs during these difficult times.  Together, we can make a 
difference.  
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